
 

 

  
 

 

 
ASX Announcement  

12 November 2019 

 

 

INVITATION TO SHAREHOLDER BRIEFING 
 

 

Shareholders who are not able to attend Gulf Manganese Limited’s Annual General Meeting in 

Sydney at 1.00 pm AEDST on 19 November, 2019 are cordially invited to attend an informal briefing 

by the Managing Director, Hamish Bohannan, in Perth at the venue below. 

 

At the briefing shareholders will be able to listen to the same presentation given at the AGM and to 

ask questions. 

 

The briefing will be held at – 

 

TIME:  10.00 am (WST)  

 

DATE:  20 November 2019 

 

PLACE:  CWA House,  

1176 Hay Street,  

  West Perth 6005, 

  Western Australia 

 

 

We hope that you can join us at the briefing. 

 

 

 

Craig Munro 

Chairman 
  

 

 

 

 

For further information please contact: 

 
Hamish Bohannan       

Managing Director   

 

Gulf Manganese Corporation Limited   

T:  08 9367 9228      

E:  info@gulfmanganese.com 


